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	ST. MARY’S CATHEDRAL

(  01642-597750

Serving also the Shrine of Mount Grace in Osmotherley
	1st Sunday of Lent
(Year A)
9th March 2014
Divine Office:  Week I


WELCOME

especially if you are a visitor, or worshipping with us for the first time


	MASS INTENTIONS DURING THE WEEK

	Saturday (Vigil)
	4.00 pm (Shrine of Our Lady of Mount Grace)

6.30 pm
	Dorothy Broadwith
Margaret O’Byrne

	Sunday
	10.00 am
 5.00 pm
	People of the Parish
Buckley Family

	Monday

Feria
	6.30 pm

	Sonny McManus


	Tuesday

Feria
	9.15 am

	Prayer to St. Jude


	Wednesday

Feria
	9.15 pm

	Reidy Family


	Thursday

Anniversary of election of Pope Francis
	6.30 pm
	John Reyer

	Friday
Feria
	7.15 am
12 noon
	Dennis Traynor
Denis Southall

	Saturday

Feria
	9.15 am

	John Campbell


W

E REMEMBER IN PRAYER those who have died recently especially Sheila Hynes, Pat Besterfield, Maureen Tarrant, Jim Kelly, Chris Henry, Theresa Loughlin, Fr. Peter Murray SM, Baby Lorenzo & Catherine Rhodes.
W

ALK WITH ME – A LENTEN JOURNEY OF PRAYER  at the back of Church priced £1. More booklets have been ordered and will hopefully be here for this weekend.
R

ITE OF ELECTION  today Sunday 9th March at 3 pm here in the Cathedral.
B

APTISM  A new Baptism course begins this Tuesday 11th March at 7.30 pm in the Cathedral hall. Application forms from the clergy or the repository.

P

 OPE FRANCIS’ ENCYCLICAL EVANGELII GAUDIUM (THE JOY OF THE GOSPEL) Mgr. Gerard will be leading a regular Monday night talk on the Pope’s new encyclical ‘The Joy of the Gospel’ throughout Lent, starting this Monday 10th March at 7.15 pm. What is it we are called to do? Come along and find out. 

S

 EASON OF LENT Every Friday during Lent we will be having our Station Masses, at 7.15 am (for workers) and 12 Midday. Our parish priest Mgr. Gerard will be celebrating Mass at 12 Midday this Friday 14th March. Midday Mass is followed by our soup kitchen. Every Friday there will be traditional Stations of the Cross at 11.15 am, and Stations of the Cross more suitable for young people and families at 6 pm.

L

 ENTEN SOUP KITCHEN Volunteers are required to make and serve soup each Friday in Lent after our midday Mass. Please put your name on the list in the porch.

O
 FFERTORY ENVELOPES If you would like to give your offertory using envelopes, please leave your name and address on the list in the porch. Would tax payers please tick the gift aid box to claim tax on offerings.
C
AKE STALL  next Sunday 16th March after the 10 am Mass. Proceeds to go to the Open Windows project in Bethlehem, to support the work of Rojer Salameh.
F
OOD COLLECTION  next weekend 15th/16th March. We are collecting non-perishable goods for refugees and those in crisis locally. Please place donations in the boxes.
C

AFOD FAMILY FAST  this Friday 14th March. Please take your envelopes.
Y

OUTH CONGRESS  on Saturday 29th March 10 am – 3.15 pm at Trinity Catholic College. This day is for young adults. Please contact Pat Hawkins on 576961 or sign your name on the list in the porch.

God Bless: Monsignor Gerard, Fr. James & Rev. Ken
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION


Saturday: 9.45 a.m. to 10.30 a.m.


5.30 p.m. to 6.15 p.m. and on request.





EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT (for Vocations)


Saturday: 9.45 am to 10.30 am. 





MORNING PRAYER OF THE CHURCH


Tuesday and Wednesday – 8.50 a.m. 





THE ROSARY (for Vocations)


Saturday morning – 8.50 a.m.





BENEDICTION & SOLEMN VESPERS


Wednesday 6 pm


PRAYER GROUP


Monday 7.15 pm Replaced during Lent by talk on ‘The Joy of the Gospel’.





Last week’s Collection:


Cathedral £1087.07


Many thanks.











__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________​

Dean of the Cathedral:  Monsignor Gerard Robinson.

Assistant Priest:  Father James Benfield
Permanent Deacon:  Rev. Ken Senior.

Director of Music:  Mr. Tim Harrison.

Postal address:  Dalby Way, Coulby Newham, Middlesbrough TS8 0TW.

Telephone:  01642 597750.

Website: www.middlesbroughrccathedral.org    Email: parish@middlesbroughrccathedral.org


